
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 11:12 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Thomas Kesteven

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To whom it may concern:
Our family has owned the property at in the Britt area since the early 1960's.  We are seasonal dwellers and open our
cottage at the end of May and close it at Thanksgiving.  We already pay an exorbitant amount of money for
hydro delivery fees.   In essence we spend approximately 3 months per year at
the cottage.  Hydro consistently keeps failing for hours on end.  We pay HIGH prices for poor service.  Now you
expect us to pay 100%. If this goes through we will be paying more for Hydro at the cottage for three months usage
than
we pay for a whole year living in Toronto.   We are NOT willing to pay 100%
more.




